
Board Briefs 

Highlights from the Board Meeting of February 26, 2009 

Board Briefs is published to inform the employees of the Russellville City School System   
on the latest decisions and actions by the Russellville City Board of Education.   

 
Sarah Terry, Editor

Recognitions 

Certificates were presented to WES, RES, and RHS for
their recent accomplishments. 

Financial Statement/Budget Amendment 
Approved 

The Board approved the financial statement for January
and the budget amendment which reflected the effects of
proration. 
  

Facility Use Approved 

RHS Auditorium - Will’s Willing Walkers Relay for 
Life Team will sponsor a Fashion Show Saturday, March
14, 2009. All proceeds will benefit the American Cancer 
Society. 

Textbooks Approved 

The Board adopted the state’s list of textbooks and
materials for Language Arts (English, handwriting,
speech, spelling and dictionaries). 

School Calendar Approved 

The Board approved the school calendar for 2009-2010.  
The calendar is posted on the system's web page. 

Next Meeting 

The next board meeting will be Thursday, March 26.

Personnel Approved 

Leaves of Absence 
  
Russellville High School 

Sandra Sparks, CNP Worker - continuation of a
leave of absence to return February 3. 

West Elementary School 

Linda Hall, Library Aide - leave of absence request 
from January 27 through March 17. 

Employment 

Substitutes 

Madonna Holley  

Central Office 

Rex Mayfield - Administrative Assistant (A)
effective March 1, 2009 

Russellville High School 

Dr. Tim Guinn - Acting Principal effective March 1,
2009 
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